
After Searching through Commissioners 

Records and Contacting the University of 

Washington in October of 2017 the 6/7/2011 

fully executed Affiliation Agreement between 

the University of Washington, School of Social 

Work in Seattle and Tacoma and Kittitas 

County was unable to be located. 


